
QUECHAN INDIAN TRIBE 

Ft. Yuma Indian Reservation 

ENROLLMENT DEPARTMENT 
P.O. Box 1899 

Yuma, Arizona 85366-1899 

Phone (760) 919-3647 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: May 20, 2024 

 

To:  All Departments & Community Members 

   

From: Lindsey Swift Arrow, Enrollment Director 

 

 

Subject: Early Office Closure:  Wednesday, May 22, 2024 – 3:00 PM 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Enrollment Office will be closing early on Wednesday, May 22nd at 3:00 PM due to bereavement.  

 

We will re-open on Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 8:00 AM.   

 

For emergency matters, please contact Vice-President, Ina Hall.  

You may also email enrollmentclerk@quechantribe.com and we will respond as soon as possible.  

LSA 

mailto:enrollmentclerk@quechantribe.com

